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Dear Dr Nedialkov, 
 
I am pleased to tell you that your article, Ablation of metals by ultrashort laser pulses, in 
Journal of Physics D: Applied Physics, Vol 37, pp638 (2004), has been downloaded 100 
times so far. 
 
This was achieved in 11 days from the date of publication. 
 
You can link directly to your article at: 
{HYPERLINK "http://stacks.iop.org/0022-3727/37/638"}http://stacks.iop.org/0022-
3727/37/638 
 
I would like to thank you for supporting Journal of Physics D: Applied Physics and I trust 
that you have found our publication process to be friendly and efficient. I hope you will 
consider submitting further papers to the journal and encourage your colleagues to do 
likewise. 
 
Our publication times are highly competitive and we use a fully electronic editorial process 
from submission to peer review to production. Electronic submission to Institute of Physics 
journals can be done very simply at the following web page: 
{HYPERLINK "http://iop.org/journals/authorsubs"}http://iop.org/journals/authorsubs 
 
We look forward to working with you again. If you have any queries about the journal, 
please don't hesitate to contact me. 
If you would prefer not to receive further updates on the number of times this article has 
been downloaded, please reply to this email with the word remove in the subject line. 
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